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I am writing to ask that this petition is not closed as, although the members have 
been very sympathetic, very little progress has actually been made. 
 
The members of the committee are no doubt frustrated by this but imagine how 
devastating this lack of progress is for those of us suffering because of the still 
atrocious lack of diagnosis and suitable treatment. 
 
If you, as members of the Scottish Parliament, have had so little success in making 
things happen I don't know what we as patients can do. There is much talk of patient 
participation in treatment but absolutely no action. 
 
I beg you to please try and bring some light to the horrendous situation so many of 
us find ourselves in. 
 


